
 
 
• ATTENTION SENIORS!!!  Just a reminder! The rep from Jostens will be here at BHS TOMORROW 

and Wednesday – March 7 and 8. Be sure to come to the SH Cafeteria during lunch periods to place your 
order for your cap and gown.  

 
• If you are interested in helping move set pieces, props, and scenery for the spring musical BYE BYE 

BIRDIE, please come to Rowe Hall for rehearsals beginning next Monday, March 13. See Ms. Olivieri in 
Room 137 for details. 

 
• Girls Gymnastics – There is a meeting on Wednesday, March 8th @2:30 in Room 218. All 7th and 8th grade 

students who are interested in joining the gymnastics team should attend.  
 
• Spring Sports Physicals will be held in the Health Office this Wednesday, March 8th @ 8:30AM.  
 
• Welcome to World Language Week 2023! Our theme for this year’s celebration is “Languages for a 

Peaceful World!”  We hope you enjoy the games we have planned for the week! Today we invite you to 
pack your bags and embark on a journey of epic proportions! Can you spot the landmarks hidden around 
the school? If so, take it down and bring it to room 314. Tell Mrs. Anderson what the landmark is and where 
it can be found and win A PRIZE! Good luck!  

 
• The National English Honor Society will meet Tuesday, March 7th at 7:10 AM in the high school library. 

We will have two very important guests in attendance, Ms. Collins, who will be addressing our involvement 
in the English department’s SEL school-wide writing initiative, Ride the Wave of Kindness and Mrs. Biener, 
who will be helping us get ready for Poem in Your Pocket Day.  

 
 
 
 


